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Friday 23rd April 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope you and your families are safe and well, and enjoying this nice weather we are having.  
 
A reminder that Year 7 and Year 8 students need to use the Yellow gates and Years 9, 10 and 11 need to 
use the Red gates. Please ensure your students are arriving to school on time, students should be at school 
ready for 8.30am when the school gates open. 
 
Year 9 Parents’ Evening 
 
Year 9 Parents’ Evening takes place on Thursday 29th April, online via School Cloud. You will have received a 
letter with login details and instructions to make your bookings with teachers. If you have not received 
this, or have had any issues booking, please email cabinfo@clf.uk  
 
Friday 7th May – School Closed 
 
As per our school calendar, our whole school site is being used for local election counting. This means that 
school will be closed to all pupils. All students will have work set for them on Microsoft Teams, these will 
not be live lessons but students should follow their normal timetable of work set. Paper copies of these 
pieces of work will also be made available for students who do not have access to ICT. 
 
Home Testing for Students 
 
Students who took part in the in-school testing will be given their next set of home testing kits as soon as 
they are delivered to us next week. Students should test twice each week, 3-5 days apart. We recommend 
testing Sunday evening or Monday morning before school and then again Wednesday evening or Thursday 
morning before school.  
 
It is really important that any positive home testing results are reported immediately to the Academy by 
emailing CABinfo@clf.uk or by phone during school hours to 0117 9413800. 
 
Thank you for your support, if you have any queries, please contact me via the school email address 
CABinfo@clf.uk 
  
Best wishes 

 
Jon Angell, Principal, City Academy 
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